
 Hello, 

            

           My name is Sterling Olma.  I am a medical radiographer in Whistler and reached out to 
council last year in regards to lighting up Fitzsimmons bridge for MRT week. I am hoping that the 
Whistler Council will consider recognizing Medical Radiation Technologist Week again this year. 
MRT week 2024 occurs from November 3-9,  I have enclosed a proclamation as a way of celebrating 
the x-ray and CT techs that help both locals and tourists in the Whistler Health Care Centre. We are 
hoping you might consider lighting up the Fitzsimmons Bridge with the CAMRT's colours: red, blue, 
orange and green, for one or a few of the days during MRT week. The staff at WHCC were all thrilled 
last year in your accomodation to recognize us! WE really appreciated it.  

 

On behalf of myself and my MRT colleagues from the region, it is an honour to deliver our services 
every day to the local community and beyond at the Whistler Health Care Centre. 

  

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Sterling Olma 

 






